
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog 
Control Policy as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  The policy is reasonable and practical.  

Do you support the draft dog 
Control Bylaw as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  I support the extension of the prohibited dogs areas to include 

the shores of Lake Clearwater, in particular. This will mean 
there is consistency with DOC policy. It will be simpler for dog 
owners to understand that they are unable to bring their dogs 
into the settlement and whole foreshore area. It will help better 

protect the wildlife on the Lake and foreshore, especially the 

crested grebes which are special.  

Do you have any further 
comments?:  

 

I understand that all submissions 

are public documents and will be 
made available on Council’s 

website with the names of 
submitters included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Adair Bruorton 

 


